Humane Society of Davidson County Spay-Neuter Programs

ate Spay-Neuter Program: We pay a portion of the cost of the spay-neuter operation at
participating veterinary hospitals (not for other services required by your veterinarian) if family
income is below 100% of the Poverty Level or if you are eligible to receive Medicaid or Food
Stamps. Please send documentation to verify your eligibility for the state program, such as the
following:

* a copy of most recent tax return, W2's, check stubs indicating a month’s salary,
unemployment paperwork or other governmental letter which indicates payments to you

* a copy of your current Medicaid or Food Stamps letter indicating the dates you are
eligible for the program(s). A copy of a letter which has expired is not sufficient, nor is a copy of
the annual Medicaid or Food Stamps card.

2. Regular Spay-Neuter Program: For many years the Humane Society of Davidson County has
assisted financially through our regular spay-neuter program, made possible through local
donations. If you do not qualify through the state spay-neuter program, we might still be able to
pay a portion of the cost of spay-neuter. Please send documentation such as the following:

* a copy of most recent tax return, W2's, check stubs indicating a month’s salary,
unemployment paperwork or other governmental letter which indicates payments to you.

If you have special circumstances for seeking financial help, be sure to include this
information on your application.

The Spay-Neuter Commuter (Transport)

The Humane Society of Davidson County (HSDC) works with Planned Pethood, a low-cost, high
volume spay-neuter clinic in Greensboro, on a transport which takes place the third Wednesday
of each month at 1120 Piedmont Drive in Lexington. In order to use the transport, you must call
the HSDC at 336-237-0131 and make an appointment. You do not need to fill out an application
in order to use the Transport unless you are seeking financial assistance.

Anyone may use the transport. in some cases, we provide financial help. To receive a voucher,
you must fill out an application and send to P. O. Box 1791, Lexington, NC 27293. If approved,
vouchers for animals on the transport cover a portion of the total cost of the operation.

Filling out an application and/or receiving a voucher for financial help does not reserve a place
for pets on the transport. You must call and schedule an appointment. If vour pet ha a current
Rabies certificate, bring a copy instead of the original. It may not be returned to vou.




